Journal 03/13/15

[bookmark: _GoBack]This past week we did not meet with the BAs because Flanagan taught the class over WebEx, so it would have been inconvenient for the BAs to meet with us for 15 minutes since a majority of them commute. In addition, the BAs had a meeting with Flanagan about their ideas for the prototype and received very good feedback. Our team is on the right track to delivering a solution that will satisfy the client’s needs. This week we will have our usual meeting on Wednesday at 5:00pm and the BAs can update us on their progress and ask Lauren and I any questions. 
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